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THANK YOU!!!!

October 2019

Upcoming

Events!

A huge thank you to all of our volunteers,
staff and sponsors for their help with the

Goldie Gallop! 
Sponsors included:

Beans N Cream Coffeehouse -SP Utilities -
Northern Chill - Wisconsin Distributors - Day One
Pizza - A&B Fitness Concepts - EPIC Specialty

Benefits - Infinity Martial Arts - Prairie Kids Club -
Seasonal Survival - i9 Sports - Bank of Sun Prairie
- Club Pilates - Prairie Athletic Club - Glass Nickel

Pizza - Code Ninjas - Haumea - Sommers
Construction - Prairie Lanes - Kwik Trip - Dance WI

- Learn to Skate - Food Fight - Firehouse Subs

HARVEST DANCE - NOVEMBER 8
VETERANS DAY CEREMONY - NOVEMBER 11

ESCO MEETING - NOVEMBER 12
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR - NOVEMBER 12-15
PASTRIES WITH PARENTS - NOVEMBER 14

 CONFERENCES - NOVEMBER 14/15

NO SCHOOL - NOVEMBER 15, 27-29
 
 

Goldie Gallop
Success!

 This year's Goldie Gallop was
another great success.  Though we
were kept indoors for the weather,

all of the kids did a great job
running!  For the fundraising

portion, we had a 48% participation
rate and collected $24,344 in

donations.  The first graders were
our lead fundraising class and will

have a Glass Nickel sponsored
pizza party to celebrate!

Nice Job 

Eastsiders!!



Questions? Email us!
esco.eastside@gmail.com

ESCO Board Members 

Mark Your Calendar!

To celebrate and recognize the arts in our community, we took some time to highlight

the contributions of our own teachers of the Arts!

 

Sara Zallar has been teaching Art at the elementary level for thirteen years, eleven of

which have been at Eastside Elementary School. Inspired by her mother’s interest in Art,

she would watch her mom in awe as she created breathtaking murals. Now her passion is

to share that same “awe” with her students and encourages them to explore many

different media, techniques, artists, movements and cultures through their learning

experience in Art. Pablo Picasso once said, “Every child is an artist.” At Eastside, Sara

strives to help students recognize this about themselves while also developing self-

expression, individuality, creativity and personal growth in a positive learning

environment.

Caitlin Schmidt is starting her second year at Eastside. Though she started off wanting to

teach everything, she realized her passion for music in high school. Her choir teacher

fostered her growth as a leader and musician, and always encouraged her to be herself.

Now she utilizes her role as a music teacher to spread her belief that everyone has the

ability to help others and spread goodness. Her goal with students across all grades is to

Create, Perform, Respond, and Connect to music in various ways. This is all done through

various instruments, songs, dances, acting, composing, and listening. To allow this

learning to flourish, she embraces her role to create a safe and welcoming environment

where students can freely express themselves and grow with each experience.

Like us on 
Facebook!

Be the first to know
about school

happenings & events!
www.facebook.com/

ESCO.eastside

President: Michelle Culley        michellerculley@gmail.com
Vice-President: Linda Pergola  lindapergola11@gmail.com
Treasurer: Heather Miller         maddygirlhm@gmail.com
Secretary: Joanna Paykel       joannapaykel@gmail.com

For the 2019-2020 school year

Next ESCO Meeting is November 12th.  
Keleen Kaye will join us to discuss Kids in the Digital

Age, a presentation on internet/social media and
awareness for parents and children.

NATIONAL ARTS & HUMANITIES MONTH


